NOTICE OF STAKEHOLDER MEETING
MEETING RELATED TO THE TRI-BASIN NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT AND NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF
NATURAL RESOURCES’ INTEGRATED MANAGEMENT PLAN FOR THE PLATTE BASIN IN GOSPER, PHELPS
AND KEARNEY COUNTIES

The Department of Natural Resources (Department) and Tri-Basin Natural Resources District (TBNRD), are
preparing an update to the integrated management plan (IMP) for TBNRD.

Notice is hereby provided that a public meeting of the IMP’s Stakeholder Advisory Committee will be held
on Wednesday, September 12, 2018, at the Tri-Basin NRD office at (1723 Burlington Street in Holdrege,
Nebraska). An agenda for the meeting will be available for public inspection during normal business hours
at the offices of NRD and the Department, and at the following website: www.dnr.nebraska.gov. Please
refer to the websites and phone numbers listed below for further information.

The current IMP for TBNRD was developed following the determination in 2004 by the Department that
a portion of the Platte Basin within the District is fully appropriated and a portion of the Platte Basin within
the District is overappropriated. TBNRD’s initial first increment IMP was adopted in 2009 and is effective
through fall of 2019, at which time a second increment IMP must be drafted and ready for adoption.
According to Nebraska Revised Statute §46-715, the IMP will be developed in consultation and
collaboration with District stakeholders and include: clear goals and objectives with a purpose of
sustaining a balance between water uses and supplies; a map of the area subject to the IMP; at least one
groundwater control and one surface water control; and a monitoring plan.

Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services necessary for participation by
contacting John Thorburn at the TBNRD by 5 p.m. Central Time, Tuesday, September 11, 2018 at 308 995-
6688 or by email at jthorburn@tribasinnrd.org.

NRD: http://www.tribasinnrd.org or phone (308) 995-6688
1723 Burlington Street, Holdrege, NE 68949

Department:  http://www.dnr.nebraska.gov or phone (402) 471-2363
301 Centennial Mall South, 4th Floor, Lincoln, NE 68508



